
     “DC” 
 
Radical Islamic extremists, under the direction of 
terrorist mastermind Osama Zaraqi, have succeeded in 
smuggling two canisters full of extraordinarily powerful 
radioactive Cesium 137 into the U.S. and are intent on 
orchestrating an unprecedented rain of death on Washington 
D.C. with the most lethal dirty bomb ever devised.  
 
Zaraqi’s canisters full of Cesium 137 were originally part 
of scores developed by Soviet scientists for project “Gamma 
Ears” in the 1970’s to simulate farming conditions after a 
nuclear war. Small and portable these cold war devices 
presented Zaraqi with the perfect tool to construct the 
ultimate dirty bomb when combined with even conventional 
explosives. But Zaraqi has something truly unconventional -
a hijacked freight train hauling a combustible witch’s brew 
of its own with tanker cars full of chlorine, anhydrous 
ammonia and liquefied natural gas. 
 
Enter FBI Special Counterterrorism Agent Derek Cutter, 
nicknamed “DC” because of his “damn cocky” bad ass 
attitude. A proud chauvinist who delights in sexually 
charged banter with his savvy and secretly attracted 
partner Julie Meadows they’re hot on Zaraqi’s trail when 
one of his terrorist’s well-aimed missiles downs “DC’s” 
helicopter. Badly injured “DC” wakes up in a clandestine 
government research hospital only to find that his virile 
and manly body has been temporarily replaced with a soft 
and shapely woman’s. Suddenly “DC” isn’t so “damn cocky” 
anymore ... he’s “D Cup.” 
 
But there’s scant time for complaining or romance with “DC” 
facing two sinister rivals -- terrorist mastermind Zaraqi 
and his old nemesis CIA Deputy Director Richard “Dick” 
Ashcroft, a politically ambitious and morally bankrupt 
bureaucrat now charged with running the counterterrorism 
operation. Ashcroft thought he’d covered up the stolen 
Gamma Ears containers he had at one time dismissed so with 
Ashcroft and the rest of the government bureaucrats busy  
covering their collective asses and chasing red herrings 
it’s up to “DC” and Meadows alone to stop the speeding 
doomsday train. And as it crosses the Long Railroad Bridge 
spanning the Potomac heading straight for the heart of 
downtown Washington it’ll take all the brawn and brains 
they can muster to stop Zaraqi and his cohorts of chaos in 
this gender bending original action/comedy thriller.  
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